
Re-opening of Maiden Place Post Office

Following the temporary closure of Maiden Place Post Office, the Post Office
will be re-opening the branch on Friday 9 November 2018. This will be in a
new location – WHSmith, 10 Maiden Lane Centre, Lower Earley, Reading, RG6
3HD.

I am told that the branch will offer a wide range of Post Office products and
services over longer opening hours, so that customers can access their Post
Office when convenient.

The Post Office is seeking suggestions about specific aspects of the change
such as access arrangements and the internal layout. You can make your views
known at:
https://www.postofficeviews.co.uk/national-consultation-team/maiden-place-rg6
-3hd-257939/consultation/intro/
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